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Weekly News – 16th March 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

In maths, this week we have been multiplying fractions by 
whole numbers. We concluded the topic with some word 
problems.  

In English, we have been planning our Greek myths with a 
view to writing them into presentation booklets and reading 
them to our paired class.  
 
School Journey: We trust you have received the medical 
forms that went out this week. Thank you to our parents who 
have returned them already. As requested, if we could have 
the rest in as soon as possible that would be great.  
The final deadline for the return of the form is 28th March. 
 
Parent Meetings: We look forward to meeting with you next 
week. Just in case you have not signed up for a slot, please 
come and see us and we can fit you in. In year 5, children are 
also invited to attend the meeting if you wish. This gives them 
an opportunity to understand their targets and therefore take 
responsibility for their learning. 

Wakehurst Place: The date has been changed to Thursday 
26th April. We trust the parents that were going previously are 
still able to come. Please let us know if circumstances have 
changed. We will require contact forms to be done again so 
that the information is current. 

Regards 

Year 5 Team   

Homework Reminder 

ENGLISH: Please complete the grammar questions on the sheet and 
stick it into your book neatly 
 

  Spelling: Test is morphemes words: learn Y5/6 words 

Times Table: These will now be specific to your child. They 
should have this recorded in their home-school diary. 

 

Date Reminder 

March 21 

Parents’ Evening 

March 22 

Parents’ Evening 

March 27 

Greek Day 
 

Announcements 
Upcoming dates for your diary: 

Puberty talk Wednesday 18th 
April first session from the 
school nurse to the children. 

Wednesday 25th April follow up 
puberty lesson with the nurse.  

Final School Journey 
meeting: Parents and children 
to attend. Thursday 19th April at 
9am. 
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Reading – Please encourage your child to read daily and regularly 
update their reading diary. When you read with your child that should 
also be recorded. 

DERIC: The text we read this week was: The Seal’s Fate by Eoin 
Colfer 
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